
 
 
Webinar Subcommittee Update 
 
The webinar subcommittee is busy lining up upcoming offerings for our 
membership. On July 23rd at 2-3 p.m. Eastern there will be a webinar covering 
Medicare Advantage Plans, which is titled: “Considering Medicare Advantage 
Plans In Your Settlements” – presented by: William A. Delaney, Aaron 
Frederickson, and Roger Larue. In August, we anticipate holding a timely 
webinar on ICD-10, which will be presented by Fran Provenzano and Marci 
Moorehead. Following August’s webinar, as soon as dates are ironed out, there 
will be a second webinar in the Evidenced Based Medicine (EBM) series. 
 
 
	
  
	
  


